
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the Rusk 
County Budget for year 2024 will be held on Tuesday, 
September 5, 2023 10:00 a.m. in the County Court Room, 
First Floor, Rusk County Courthouse, Henderson, Texas. 
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $1,665,711.05 or 7.37936%. Revenue to 
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year 
is $564,498.34. 
 
A copy of the budget will be on file Monday – Friday 8:00 
am –noon and 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm in the Office of the 
County Clerk for public review.  The proposed budget is 
also on the Rusk County website: www.ruskcountytx.gov. 
All interested citizens will have the opportunity to give 
written and oral comments at the Public Hearing. 
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